From:  Kathy Jungermann <bsgkj@myfairpoint.net>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:47 AM

To: Kord Scott <kordscott@vermontel.net>

Subject: Just a note about next Selectboard meeting from Kathy Jungermann

Hi Kord,

I’'m wondering if you could take a moment at the start of the next Selectboard meeting to review
Robert’s Rules and some basic etiquette to follow during public comment.

After all, it is a meeting to conduct the business of the town, not a place for venting. I thought
Wren’s letter was articulate and addressed the issue succinctly, there was no need for the
additional comments.

I’m out of town on Monday, and not able to Zoom the meeting.

On a brighter note, shout out to Richard! He did the roadside mowing on WHR on Sunday
afternoon (above and beyond, as usual).

Thank you for listening,
Kathy

On Jun 17, 2022, at 10:35 AM, Kord Scott <kordscott@vermontel.net> wrote:
Hi Kathy,

Thanks for the feedback. Iagree totally and there has already been a follow up conversation with
Kermit saying exactly the same thing. Wren expressed herself constructively and his rant was
not helpful in any way - in fact it undermined Wren's comments and impacted the meeting
negatively. I apologize for my part in that - I could have done a better job at the time.

Kord

From:  Kathy Jungermann <bsgkj@myfairpoint.net>

Sent on: Friday, June 17, 2022 2:41:16 PM

To: Kord Scott <kordscott@vermontel.net>

Subject: Re: Just a note about next Selectboard meeting from Kathy Jungermann

You get a pass from me, it was shocking and difficult to react to in real time.
Thank you for the quick response to my email.

Kathy



